Elderbernies Vewsleflen

November 1, 2018

Contents

This month’s event

Last month’s event
Elderberries Mugs Are Back!
New! Members Notices!
Wedding: Naufts - Taylor
About The Elderberries

ok wh =

1 - This Month’s Event

Where: The Penthouse, 2615 Northwood Terrace
Halifax (directions below.)

When: November 11th -- Remembrance Day!
2:00 pm to 4:30 pm

[Topic: Remembrance Day. Members will be
sharing their memories of war, perhaps as
related by their parents. If you have
some photos to share, bring them too.

Food: It's a pot luck! Bring something you like to
make (or buy) and eat or drink, to share.
It doesn’t have to be fancy or expensive.

Dlrections: enter Northwood via the door at
North Street & Northwood Terrace. You'll see
three elevators to the left. Take any to “P” the
Penthouse. We have that whole space for the
afternoon.




2 - Last Month’s Event

Last month’s meeting had two parts: firstly,
Alison reported back on attending the Canadian
LGBTQS Leadership Summit in Saskatoon.

In the second part of the meeting, assembled
members discussed the future format and name
of our events, in light of the Summit and as a
response to our survey of last month. The
results of this discussion will be sent out in a
separate email later this month.

CANADIAN
LGBTQ2S Centre

Leadership Summit

Saskatoon, SK
Oct. 2nd - 3rd, 2018

3 - Elderberries Mugs Are Back!

The Elderberries mugs are still for sale. They cost
$15.00 a piece plus mailing costs or can be bought at
our events. The Elderberries logo is on the front. On
the back is the grey pride ribbon and the words: "We
are old. We are tired. We can get away with things.
So... don't piss us off!"

4 -- New! Members Notices!

One thing that your Elderberries Newsletter has been
missing all these years are Hatch, Match & Dispatch
announcements! We’re amending that right now!

If you have an announcement about a birth, a
graduation, moving, wedding, of you, your kids, your
grandkids etc, just <Reply> with them, or send them
to elderberries.scotia2@gmail.com !

If you know of someone in the hospital, also send it
in, but instead of publishing it, we’ll announce it at




the next meeting.

Along the lines of “Match” check out our happy next
item - Ashlynn & Sarah’s wedding!

5 -- Naufts - Taylor

Ashlynn Naufts and Sarah Taylor were married
September 15, 2018 in First United Church,
Musquodoboit Harbour, NS. A reception followed
at Head Of Chezzetcook Fire Hall. Four
ordained ministers took part in the service from
the United Church of Canada and Anglican
Church of Canada. Seven transwomen attended
too.

6 -- About The Elderberries

The Elderberries is the social and activism group for
LGBT Elders in Atlantic Canada.
e To join the Society and the mailing list, send
an email to elderberries.scotia2@gmail.com
e To be notified of Elderberries Events via
Meetup, join the Meetup group,
“Halifax-45-LGBTQ-Commingle-group” or
click http://meetu.ps/c/3Xqzj/BWpGw/d
e We have a Facebook group too! Join the
Facebook group, “NSElderberries”

To be removed from this mailing list, just <Reply>
with the word “Unsubscribe”




